
November 5, 2013 

Ms. Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 

D T I 3 --34~ 

Tho Fitst Choic~ lot fiber Opflc Do lo. lnltunet. Cofocollon I Voice 

NHPUC DECOE;'13 Ft1 J :OO 

Re: Notification of segTEL, Inc. d/b/a FirstLigbt Fiber for License to Construct and Maintain 
Fiber Optic Telecommunications Cable Across Navigable Public Waters 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

Pursuant to RSA 371:17-a, segTEL, Inc., d/b/a FirstLight Fiber (FirstLight) hereby notifies the Commission of its 
intent to place fiber optic cable and associated wires and fixtures over and across navigable public waters in the 
State of New Hampshire. Specifically, FirstLight plans to construct cable between existing poles over the 
Contoocook River in Peterborough, NH. The cable will run between pole number PSNH 41/3, FP 5 located at 
Latitude N 42° 52.5525' and Longitude W 71° 56.8859 to pole number PSNH 4/3-1 located at Latitude N 42° 
52.5723' and Longitude W 71° 56.9415 over the river at a height of at least 35 feet. 

The placement of cable over and across the river has been reviewed by representatives ofFirstLight, Fairpoint 
Communications and Public Service Company ofNew Hampshire. Pertinent sections of the pole attachment 
licenses issued by Fairpoint Communications and Public Service Company ofNew Hampshire relating to pole 
PSNH 41 /3, FP 5 are enclosed with this notification. We have applied for a license with PSNH for pole PSNH 
4/3-1 and enclose a copy of that application. 

Attached is the affidavit of James Capuano, attesting that the crossing shall be completed in compliance with the 
National Electrical Safety Code and with the pole attachment licenses that have or will be obtained from the 
utility pole owners. 

An original, stJ! (6) f38:f3iF ~Qpie~, and an electronic version of this filing are provided. Please feel free to contact 
me, or Kath Mullholand, our director of regulatory affairs, if you need additional infonnation or have any 
questions. 

Sincerely, 

Glenn Mills 
OSP Engineer 

email cc: Ladam, Michael <Michael.Ladam@puc.nh.gov> 
Mullholand, Kath kmullholand@firstlight.net 

41 State Street, Albany, NY 12207 • Tel: 518.598.0900 • Fax: 518.598.0935 • www.firstlight.net 


